
2013 Fire Hydrant Painting - Status Update 
 
Saturday, November 9, was another warm day for painting hydrants, with Fairfields-Sylvan Director Ted 
Hudnut and his children doing two hydrants on Kessler Ridge Drive.  I did the one at Kessler and 
Allisonville, plus the remaining hydrant on Tuxedo Street south of 62nd.   
 
This leaves one hydrant on Dearborn Street and two on Oakland Avenue south of 62nd Street for those 
residents, which I discussed with Joie Woods, our project coordinator. 
 
GACC President Steve Ferguson has painted the six hydrants on 62nd Street from Allisonville To Binford 
Avenue, and Fairfields-Sylvan Block Captain, Dr. William Gillette, handled the three hydrants on Ewing 
Street north of 62nd Street. 
 
While I may not have the complete information, I know that we have done 12 hydrants south of 62nd 
Street, 3 hydrants north of 62nd, and 6 hydrants on 62nd Street, for a total of 21 hydrants, after a cold 
and windy beginning on Saturday, October 26.   
 
This is at least 50% of our goal!  FSNA neighbors are invited to complete painting our fire hydrants in 
Spring 2014. 
 
Thanks to all participants on this community service project including everyone listed above, plus City-
County Councilor Christine Scales, State of Indiana Representative Christina Hale, and Fairfields-Sylvan 
Director Jim Aelick 
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